

## **INTEROFFICE MEMO**

Gary Grief, Executive Director Tom Hanson, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To: Robert G. Rivera, Chairman

Cindy Fields, Commissioner Mark A. Franz, Commissioner Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner Jamey Steen, Commissioner

From: Kathy Pyka, Controller

Date: September 18, 2020

Re: FY 2022 – 2023 Legislative Appropriations Request

There are no final documents associated with this agenda item at this time. Documents will be provided upon completion of the FY 2022 - 23 Legislative Appropriations Request.

Please feel free to contact me at 512-344-5410 if you need additional information or have any questions.